
TOWN OF CUMBERLAND
COASTAL WATERS COMMISSION

PUBLIC HEARING
OCTOBER 21, 2015 – 6:00 PM

TOWN HALL – 290 TUTTLE ROAD

The Coastal Waters Commission will hold a Public Hearing on
Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at 6:00pm at the Cumberland 
Town Hall re: 

A. To Hear Presentation from Baker Design
Consultants and Accept Input for the Proposed Pier 
Design at Broad Cove Reserve.

B. To Review & Recommend to the Town Council the 179
Foreside Road LLC Cost Sharing Proposal for Pier
Replacement at Broad Cove Reserve.


